
    

Maj. Gen. Anil Verma 
National Coordinator/Head 
Association for Democratic Reforms  
T-95A, C.L. House, 1st Floor, 
Gulmohar Commercial Complex 
Gautam Nagar, 
New Delhi-110 049 

Wednesday 25th November 2015  

Dear Maj. Gen. Anil Verma, 
 

The International Centre for Parliamentary Studies (iCPS) would like to congratulate 
you and the Association for Democratic Reforms for your award of outstanding 
achievement in the 2015 category of Citizens7 Engagement at the International 
Electoral Awards 2015. 
 
We regret that you were not able to participate at the event on this occasion, but we 
congratulate you and hope you will continue to receive further recognition for your 
sterling efforts. 
 
The 2015 Symposium and Awards Ceremony was a great success, and we do hope that 

we will have the pleasure of meeting at many future events. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Matt Gokhool 
Chief Executive of the International Centre for Parliamentary Studies 
 


